Irgvdc

From: Irgvdc

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 2:37 PM
To: ]

Subject: RE: Map database

Hello,

Thank you for your interest in the “Explore RGV Website, Mobile Application and Digital Media” rfp.

The LRGVDC does not own a map database or rights to use map artwork. The website and app developed by
the contracted firm will utilize maps that currently exist, as each attraction will not require its own

map. Offline maps should only be an image snapshot of the selected destination.

Thanks,
The Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council



